
 

 
 

     Volunteer Information Form 

 

  Today’s Date: 

 

First name   
Last name   

Mailing address   
City-State-Zip   

Primary preferred Phone #   
Primary preferred Email   

 

3 Ways to Send 
This Page to 

Community Projects for Seniors 

MAIL EMAIL FAX 

Community Projects for Seniors 
3073 S Chase Ave    #210 

Milwaukee WI 53207 
CPforSeniors@gmail.com 414-444-6237 

 

Community Projects Committee, Inc. | Community Projects for Seniors (CPFS) | 414-444-6544 | CPforSeniors@gmail.com | CPforSeniors.org 
3073 S Chase Ave #210  l  Milwaukee WI 53207  l  https://www.facebook.com/CommProjectsForSeniors/ 

CPFS Exec Director, Jeffery Hansen:  414-708-2413 (mobile)  l cpsJeffery@gmail.com 
 
 

2023 
UPCOMING VOLUNTEER ORIENTATION & INFORMATION SESSIONS 

Each session takes approx. 55 minutes, and covers facts about our organization, 
upcoming program & fundraising events, volunteer opportunities, 

and policy/procedure updates for current volunteers. 
 

Complete this form & send it to Comm Proj. 
 
 
 
 

Thanksgiving is on Thursday, November 23, 2023.  Christmas is on Monday, December 25, 2023.  There are 
3 Scheduled Volunteer Orientations before Thanksgiving & another 4 Orientations before Christmas!  However, 
you can make an appointment to have an orientation before October 26, by calling Katrina at 414.444.6544. 

 
 

ORIENTATION/INFORMATION SESSIONS BETWEEN NOW and OCTOBER 26: 
By Appointment Only! 
 

Simply call Katrina at 414.444.6544 or text Katrina at 414.369.9278 
or email Katrina at cpfsao@gmail.com 

  Community Projects for Seniors Admin Office (cpfsao) 
 

ORIENTATIONS BEFORE THANKSGIVING 

 

 Thursday, October 26, 2023 4:00 P.M. 
 Saturday, October 28, 2023 10:00 A.M. 
 Saturday, October 28, 2023 2:00 P.M. 

 

ORIENTATIONS BEFORE CHRISTMAS 

 

 Thursday, November 16, 2023 4:00 P.M. 
 Saturday, November 18, 2023 10:00 A.M. 
 Saturday, December 2, 2023 10:00 A.M. 
 Saturday, December 2, 2023 2:00 P.M. 

 

 

 PLEASE REGISTER 
 

 Registration is required for all 
orientations, due to the limited 
capacity of our meeting room. 


